
           

2021 COVID PROTOCOLS REFERENCE SHEET 

These are the best guidelines we can give at this time and we appreciate everyone making the effort 
to follow them. 
 

• There will be a Screening tool in place and all players MUST fill this out before arriving to the 
field INCLUDING all SPECTATORS. 

o If you are directed by the screening tool to NOT attend a game, you must follow this 
direction. Respect the League and its players. 

• THERE WILL BE NO SLIDING AT ANY BASE. ALL PLAYS WILL BE FORCE OUTS AT THE UMPIRE’S 
DISCRETION. This is NOT a discussion point. If you slide, you will be called OUT. 

• Defensive team will supply the ball (Umpire approved) for their inning in the field. If a ball 
goes out of play, then it needs to be replaced by the defensive team. 

o An out of play ball should be sanitized before returning to play (if retrieved by 
anyone not on the defensive team). 

• Home team will take the bench on the same side as the BASE BUNKER. 

• Medical Masks are NOT mandatory but are acceptable. Spectators should be following mask 
protocols at all times 

• Sanitizer will not be supplied but is recommended that you use it before, during and after the 
game. Specifically, for those teams that have no option but to share bats. 

• Clean up your garbage after your game. We have requested additional garbage and recycle 
bins at all diamonds. 

• Current numbers per diamond will be 25 people per fence/dugout. 

• We ask that you promptly clean up and clear out after your game to allow space and time for 
the next teams to arrive. 

• Spectators are not allowed in the dugout area. They are to enjoy the game from the 
bleachers or further down the fence lines. 

• Lack of uniforms is not appealable for this season due to restrictions on obtaining 
new/replacements. Please try to match as best as possible. 

  
As stated earlier and to try and help progress out of further restrictions…there will be no socializing 
in the parking lot before or after games. There are still gathering rules in place and we do not need 
any additional attention at the park this year so let’s continue to be a little cautious and a little 
smart.  
  
Rosters will be checked at the start of week 2 (July 19) and any player not registered, will be removed 
from the roster. ALL players MUST be registered and must have their own email address to do so. 


